
Posted Jan 24, 2024 

CITY OF HARRIS  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AMENDING THE CITY’S FEE SCHEDULE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Harris, Chisago County, Minnesota, 
will conduct a public hearing to accept public input and consider amending the City of Harris 
Fee Schedule. The hearing will be held on Monday, February 12, 2024, at approximately 7:00 
p.m. or shortly thereafter at the Harris City Council Chambers, located at 43970 Ginger Ave, 
Harris Minnesota. The purpose of the public hearing is to accept input on the proposed fee 
schedule. Those not able to be present at this meeting should submit their opinions in writing 
to the Harris City Clerk, 43970 Ginger Ave, Harris MN, prior to the hearing. 
 
Additional information is available from the city office during normal business hours. The public is 
invited to comment during the hearing or provide written comments at or prior to the hearing. All 
persons desiring to be heard with reference to the proposal will be heard at this meeting. 

The city council may vote to adopt the proposed ordinance after the public hearing. 

 

 

Shannon Geier 

City Clerk 

 

 


	NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON AMENDING THE CITY’S FEE SCHEDULE

